
Presidents Message 

 

We are excited for another summer season at CFCC to 

begin.  We have completed some repair work to the cabana 

roof.  The pool service team of Big Larry and Little Larry 

are doing a great job of keeping the water clear and inviting. 

 

There are a few Memberships available for sale.  It is 

important to have the participation of all 100 families at the 

Club.  When all 100 families contribute to the well-being of 

the Club, the partnership is stronger.  The Club is operating 

at its potential.  We see families taking ownership and 

elevating the appearance and spirit at the Club. 

 

We will soon be challenged with after hour activities.  We 

do have cameras and motion detectors to deter late night 

activities.  As a reminder, the Club closes at 10 p.m.  Please 

be courteous to our neighbors and end all activities at the 

Club by that time.  As always, report anything unusual or 

suspicious.  Please pick up around you and lock the gates on 

your way out.  If you are the last one to leave, please lock 

the padlock on the gate and close and lock the gate near the 

street. 

 

Wishing everyone a Happy Easter and/or a Happy Passover 

(whichever the case may be). 

 

Regards, 

Grant Wilkins 

805-497-3711 

grantlw@msn.com 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
PRESIDENT 
Grant Wilkins 
805-497-3711 
    
VICE-PRESIDENT (Membership) 
Todd Ross 
818-414-0505 
 
POOL DIRECTORS 
Dan Peterson 
818-321-1441 
 
Vicki Schuster 
(Pool Reservations) 
805-341-5487 
805-494-9098 
   
TREASURER 
Jim Welter 
310-621-1078 
 
SECRETARY 
Ryan Huggins 
805-991-6114 
 
GROUNDS DIRECTOR 
Andrew Murasky 
775-741-6096 

 
Club Website 
www.conejofamilycountryclub.com 
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Memberships 

 

We currently have several memberships for sale. Please contact us via our website, 

www.conejofamilycountryclub.com if you know of anyone who would like to join our great little club. 

 

With the great days we’ve been having lately, even in the California Winter, the Conejo Family 

Country Club is a great place to have a picnic lunch, shoot some hoops, enjoy a good book by the pool 

or just relax amongst nature. 

 

 

Don’t Forget, We Have a Website 

 

At www.ConejoFamilyCountryClub.com you can check out our calendar of events, read our  

newsletters obtain needed forms and find out about happenings at the club! 

Party Time! 

The club is a great place to hold a party.  If you are 

thinking about holding a party at the Club, please 

remember the following: 

 Parties may only be scheduled Monday-Thursday 

before 1pm or after 5:30 pm, or Friday-Sunday  

before 12 noon and after 5:30 pm. 

 A lifeguard must be hired for all pool parties at a 

rate of $20/hour for each hour of the party. 

 Hosting a party does not exclude club members 

from being allowed to use the club facilities. 

 Parties book quickly starting in the Spring so plan 

ahead and call Vicki ASAP to reserve your dates! 

For more information, call or text Victoria Schuster 

at 805-341-5487. 

 

Lifeguards Needed for 

Summer 

 
Are you looking for a great summer 

job?  Do you want your child to start 

earning money this summer?  The 

Conejo Family Country Club will be 

hiring lifeguards once again this 

summer.  The job is flexible and pays 

well.  Lifeguard and First Aid 

Certification is required  
 

If you are interested please contact 

Pool Director Dan Peterson at 

dan@danpeterson.com or by phone at 

818.321.1441 to submit your resume. 

mailto:dan@danpeterson.com

